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Comments: This is a much needed improvement. The safety of beginner skier's and young skiers has been very
much degraded since Woodward has expanded. For young children coming all the way down Kokomo it is very
dangerous and there are several accidents and near misses each day near the Kokomo lift. | would also suggest
that Copper reevaluate how to get Woodward skiers down to the Woodward Lift. Copper has an opportunity to
make a safe beginner and young skier experience in the West Village where it is currently a disaster of fast skiers
running into young kids.



